
SUPPORTING SURVIVORS OF DOMESTIC VIOLENCE IN ALBANIA DURING THE 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC! 

The Center for Legal Civic Initiatives (CLCI) is providing support for survivors of domestic 
violence in Albania, which has been made possible by the urgent response grant for 
domestic violence service providers during the COVID-19 crisis thanks to the support of 
Oak Foundation. 

Within the framework of this project, survivors of domestic violence benefited from free 
legal aid and support in the form of food packages, hygienic packages, medication, as 
well as free and safe transport to the shelters for abused women and girls or institutions 
such as court, prosecutor’s office, etc. 

Who was supported during the period of September to November 2020? 

During the period of September to November 2020, CLCI supported 49 women and girls 
affected by violence with free legal aid and other support. During December the number 
of beneficiaries, victims of domestic violence is more than 60. 

To learn more, read the Fempower magazine in the following link 

https://www.wave-network.org/2020/12/30/fempower-magazine-2020/ 

https://www.wave-network.org/2020/12/30/fempower-magazine-2020/

